Tri-Township Park District

Troy, lllinois 62294
MINUTES - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

In addition to the president, Commissioners answering present to
the roll call were Foucek and Leonard.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Chief Quinley replied on the vandalism to the ball diamond
which occurred three years ago. He said the judge pronounced
it a misdemeanor and released the person on a recognaisance bond.
Commissioner Leonard reported that an arrest was made recently
after a person was apprehended driving off the road making deep
ruts in the rain soaked grounds. Tom Recklein took pictures of
the damage. Meyer yard service estimated the damage at $275.00.
The pictures and the estimate were filed with the police department.

The Treasurer's report was read and the bills were presented.
Motion to accept treasurer's report and pay bills was made by
Commissioner Foucek, seconded by Commissioner Leonard and carried.

In reply to Commissioner Wiesemegyer's question on amount of
taxes collected so far, the amount was determined to be $24,420,87,

Commissioner Wiesemeyer discussed the lighting conditions on the
parking lot. He requested permission from the Board to ask
Mayor Criley to inspect the street side of the parking lot
for the approval of two more street lights in front of it.
The Board agreed.

The Fire Department flushed out the drain in the lake.
Commissioner Wiesemeyer requested a letter of appreciation be
sent,

Commissioner Wiesemeyer will call Mrs. Ebetsch, Community
Development, for information on the land grant before the next
meeting, since the Lions's Club may need their money,

The applications for watchman were reviewed and one applicant
was accepted., Commissioner Wiesemeyer will follow through on
notifying the individual.

Meeting was adjourned at 9;30 P.M.



